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Church Family Newsletter 16th September 2020 

Festival Church Tickets 
 

Dear Church Family,  

Thanks so much for all those that joined us for our first Festival Church last Sunday…  
we had a great time, and had some fab feedback: 
 

"The best service I've been to in 30 years as a Christian!" 
  

"We all loved it" 
 
 

Adult Tickets 
For track and trace you will need to sign up for tickets (please book this week again, even if you did 
before).  However, from now on we will keep your details so you don't need to sign up for tickets 
every week – you will only need to sign up this time to attend this Autumn. 

Adults sign up here: 
 

https://frantchurch.churchsuite.com/events/qmrdgfhx 
 

(You can turn up, but it saves time on the day to have given your details already, and if we are full 
there is a small chance you may not be able to come in.) 

  

Kids Tickets 
As it was a trial, we sadly could not include all the children and families we wanted to come and a 
number couldn't join us that wanted to – however this week we have managed to double the number 
of children we can accommodate! 

If your child booked tickets last week, there is no need to get tickets again.  Your child is on our list, 
and can keep coming. 

If your child did not come last week please click here for tickets and sign up with details: 
 

Kids sign up here: 
 

https://frantchurch.churchsuite.com/events/gzl4xauz 

--- 
 

Of course, usual Sunday morning services continue: 
Frant at 9:30 

Eridge at 11:15 
There is no need for tickets for these. 

 
Plus:  find us on  Facebook  and  YouTube  for last week’s sermon if you missed it. 

 

Every blessing, 

-Brendan 


